
Dietrich, William 

2/13/2013 9:12:19 PM
Beardsley Grant, Kate (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=kebd) 

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: R.12-03-014, Energy Div. data request #3 to PG&E re: Request Window

documents
Hi Kate,

Thanks so much for the fast tum-around!

Best regards,
Bill

From: Beardsley Grant, Kate [kebd@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 4:35 PM 
To: Dietrich, William
Cc: Mulligan, Jack M.; Allen, Meredith; White, Keith D.
Subject: RE: R.12-03-014, Energy Div. data request #3 to PG&E re: Request Window documents

Hi Bill,

Attached are the CAISO window submissions that you requested.

Best,
Kate

---- Original Message-----
From: Dietrich, William [raailto:williara.dietriclif5)cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 10:44 AM 
To: Beardsley Grant, Kate
Cc: Mulligan, Jack M.; Allen, Meredith; White, Keith D.
Subject: R.12-03-014, Energy Div. data request #3 to PG&E re: Request Window documents

Hello Kate,

Thanks again for sending CPUC Staff certain Request Window documents and the list of such documents.

Here is a data request to PG&E:

Please provide electronic copies of PG&E's Request Window documents submitted to CAISO for the 2012-2013 
Transmission Plan process for the following three projects:

Placer 115/60 kV Transformer Replacement and SPS Project DCPP Voltage Support Project Gregg-Hemdon #2 
230 kV Line Circuit Breaker Upgrade

Please provide responses by e-mail (no hardcopy requested) by Friday, Feb. 15, 2013. I hope the quick 
turnaround is not a problem, and partial delivery is better than waiting for all to be gathered. If you have any 
questions, or if the deadline is a problem, please do not hesitate to call or write. (Please be aware of an 
approximate 10 MB limit on an individual email for the CPUC's network.)
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Sincerely,

Bill

William Dietrich 
Senior Analyst
Generation and Transmission Planning Section Infrastructure Planning & Permitting Branch Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave., Area 4-A
San Francisco, CA 94102-3214
e-mail: william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov
phone: (415)703-1146

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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